
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2017  

   

Question  In response to item 5.3 of the October 2017 meeting of 

Council, the Convener advised me that "there are a number 

of locations through the city which may be used as parking 

by the public and/or residents. We will work to provide a 

comprehensive list of these locations over the next couple of 

weeks." 

Given that almost six weeks have passed and in the 

absence of any updates from officials, can the Convener 

advise when I am likely to receive this list? 

 

Answer   
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